
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
January 3, 2023 
  

Public Information Meeting in January 
I-25 Williamsburg Bridge Replacement Project (CN1100990) 

Williamsburg, NM 
The community is encouraged to attend the meeting 

WILLIAMSBURG - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One office in 
cooperation with El Terrero Construction, LLC (Contractor) invite you to attend the in-person public 
involvement meeting for the upcoming I-25 Williamsburg Bridge Replacement Project. This project 
will address the structurally deficient bridge while improving geometry, drainage, and safety. The new 
interchange will consist of a diamond configuration with the new bridge offset slightly to the north. 

Purpose: 
At this public meeting, we will review construction, expected traffic impacts, phasing, and timelines. 
We will also answer your questions and take comments.  
 
When: 
6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
Wednesday, January 4, 2023 
 
Where: 
Albert J. Lyon Event Center 
2953 South Broadway Street 
Truth or Consequences, NM 87901 
 
 
ADA: To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) related accommodations for this meeting, 
contact Ami Evans at (575) 640-5981 at least 48-hour prior to the meeting.  
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